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Press release 10 October 2025 

 

Saab and the Swedish Armed 

Forces extend Gripen 

maintenance contract  

 
Saab and the Swedish Armed Forces have today 

extended an existing contract and Saab has received 

an order for support- and maintenance services for 

Gripen C/D and E. The order value is approximately 

SEK 4 billion and deliveries will take place 2026 to 

2027. The contract also includes options for the Armed 

Forces to place additional orders for support and 

maintenance until 2029. 

 

The contract includes technical system support, spare parts, repairs, training as 

well as additional service- and maintenance work required for Gripen’s flight 

operations. 

“This contract extension means that we will continue to ensure a very high 

availability for Gripen and deliver the support the Swedish Air Force needs to 

maintain a high level of readiness,” says Lars Tossman, head of Saab’s business 

area Aeronautics. 

 

Saab is a leading defence and security company with an enduring mission, to help nations keep their 

people and society safe. Empowered by its 26,000 talented people, Saab constantly pushes the 

boundaries of technology to create a safer and more sustainable world. Saab designs, manufactures 

and maintains advanced systems in aeronautics, weapons, command and control, sensors and 

underwater systems. Saab is headquartered in Sweden. It has major operations all over the world and 

is part of the domestic defence capability of several nations. 

 

The information is such that Saab AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse 

Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person 

set out above, on 10 October 2025 at 15.20 (CEST). 
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